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Dear Student,  
 
Welcome to A Level Music! 
 
What a wonderful course you have chosen. Below are some transition materials to complete to 
ease the move to Year 12 from GCSE and get your brain working in a musical way again.  
A Level Transition Work 2025 
 
Instrumental/Vocal Lessons 
It is vital for the course that you are having 1-1 lessons weekly on your chosen instrument(s) or 
voice so please ensure those are in place before September.  
 
Involvement 
We expect our A level musicians to be real leaders of music in the school and encourage all to 
be involved as much as possible in your main instrument/voice but also perhaps in areas you 
are less familiar with helping younger students perhaps in our extensive co-curricular offering. 
Here are the details of the 2024-25 programme (sometimes subject to change in the new year). 
 
I look forward to meeting you in September.  
 
Kind regards 
Mr. Michael Barker 
Director of Music 
Ripon Grammar School 
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